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John Ziegler has nearly 30 years of experience working as both a consultant and 
regulator in the environmental field, with the last 14 years as Audit Section Chief for 
the Bureau of Waste Site Cleanup in MassDEP’s Western Regional Office.  John’s 
experience includes hydrogeologic assessment and remediation at CERCLA, RCRA, 
and 21E sites.  John holds a Bachelor of Science degree in geology from Tulane 
University and a Master of Science degree in geochemistry from the University of 
Utah.  John also is an LSP and an active member of the LSPA. 
 
 
 
 


